
 

 

 

Environment and Communities Scrutiny Committee 

24 June 2020 
 

West Sussex Integrated Parking Strategy Review 2020 – 2025 
 

Report by Director of Law and Assurance 
 

Summary 

The Cabinet Member for Highways and Infrastructure proposes to take a decision in 
June 2020 on an Integrated Parking Strategy for 2020 - 2025. The proposed 

decision was first published in the Forward Plan in February 2020. The draft report 
for the proposed decision is attached. 

Focus for scrutiny 

The Committee is invited to consider and comment on the extent to which the 

proposed Strategy: 
 

a. Meets the needs of residents and businesses. 
b. Reflects advances in technology, both those already realised, and those 

anticipated. 

c. Fits with the Council’s other strategies and policies, for example in respect 
of climate change, and with those of the district and borough councils, 

such as in respect of air quality. 
d. Addresses the scale of planned development in West Sussex. 
e. Whether the present COVID-19 crisis and its consequences might have 

implications for the Strategy 
 

 
 

The Chairman will summarise the output of the debate for consideration by the 
Committee. 
 

Details 

The background and context to this item for scrutiny are set out in the attached 

reports (listed below), including resource and risk implications, Equality, Human 

Rights, Social Value, Sustainability and Crime and Disorder Reduction Assessments. 

The Cabinet Member for Highways and Infrastructure will take a decision which 

takes into account the Committee’s recommendations, in late June 2020. 



 
Tony Kershaw 

Director of Law and Assurance 

Contact Officer: Ninesh Edwards: ninesh.edwards@westsussex.gov.uk 

Appendices 

Appendix 1: West Sussex Integrated Parking Strategy Review 2020 - 2025 

Appendix 2: Officer Comments 

Background papers 

None 


